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UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

December 12

All regular board meetings are held at 4 PM at HOA Office 5980 SE Jerry Drive
Board Meeting Summary  

By the Community, for the Community
he Christmas parade is 
scheduled to begin at 5 p.m. 
on December 21, 2024. Parade 
stages and starts on SE Lauren 

Drive, and will make its way through the 
neighborhood. All types of vehicles are 
welcome! Decorate your vehicle, tractors, 
side x sides, quads, cars, etc. Watch for 
updates on our Facebook page 
(High Desert Estates HOA - Prineville). 
Contact Dennis for more information. 
Sierra Marke is planning on 
providing hot chocolate at the end 
of her driveway to watch the parade. We can set up a little table if anyone wants 
to bring cookies or anything else to share. We’re at 5122 SE Jerry Drive, and my 
number is 440-822-4693. I’ll likely try to put up some Xmas lights around the table 
so people know where we’re at. I’m open to any other ideas or suggestions too!

Let’s light up the neighborhood with festive cheer! 

HIGH DESERT ESTATES

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024

We have four drop off sites here in our HOA for your water bill payments or any correspondence, and they are as follows: 
The office at 5980 SE Jerry Drive, black postal box on the home at 4830 SE Jerry Drive, the cistern at the top of the hill 

on McKenzie Place off of David Way, and at the black postal box on the home at 5060 SE Davis Loop. 

 
Join Our Facebook Group
Our PRIVATE 
Facebook 
group 
is growing! 
Limited to 
homeowners 
in High Desert 
Estates, with 
the purpose 
of better
communication 
between neighbors. JOIN US!

Coming Event

Neighborhood 
Lighted Holiday  Parade 
Sat. December 21st \ 5 pm

• Reminder winter is coming and the water meters aren't read now until 
April, so be aware of the freezing weather and make sure your meter and 
backflow device are properly insulated, but not with any material that could get 
wet and then freeze like fiberglass insulation does.   

• The surveys sent out last month are coming in to us and soon our 
Notification Committee will meet and decide the best way to set up a plan for 
notification on events that impact some or all of our residents in the HOA. We 
appreciate the great response! There is still time to complete yours and return it 
to us in email, drop it off at one of the four drop off locations, or mail it in with 
your payment.

• MUSIC LOVERS! All you musically inclined folks here at High Desert Estates there 
is good news!! One of our newer residents, Doug Devereaux on David Way, is 
hoping to meet people who share their love of music with him and maybe get 
together with your instruments and enjoy playing some tunes. He is a guitarist 
and “leans” toward older country music but is open to other genre’s and 
instruments. This is a fantastic opportunity to meet neighbors and “jam away”. 
Give him a call at 541-999-1844.


